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The  Department  of  Information  Technology  conducted  an  outreach  program-donation  drive  for
Avishkar Institute Ratnagiri on 30/05/2022. The Institute works for mentally disabled people and has
been active in Ratnagiri for the last 35 years. 

The students from the IT department took active participation and donated a Ceiling fan and LED
bulb to Avishkar institute. The students gave positive feedback and requested to conduct the drive
every year.  The event was conducted by Prof. Ashish Vartak under the guidance of HOD IT, and
Prof. Dr Vinayak A. Bharadi from the IT department. Their efforts were appreciated by the school
authorities.
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